
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
From:  Chilmark Human Resources Board 
Date:  January 5, 2017 
Re:  Human Resource Bylaws 
 
 
 
The Human Resource Board of Chilmark (HRBC) met at a properly posted 
meeting on Thursday, January 5, 2017 and voted the following action:  
 
The Board recommended that the Town amend page 5 of the Human Resource 
Bylaw in the following way, see the print in red for the proposed amendment: 
 
No person employed by the Town shall be eligible to serve on the HRBC. However, there shall be 
an employee of the Town, who is selected annually by the employees to represent them on the 
HRBC as a non-voting member. This employee shall bring issues to the HRBC that are of concern 
to all Town employees and shall report back to the employees as needed. No employee with 
supervisory responsibilities of year-round employees may serve as an employee representative to 
the Human Resource Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
           
       __________________________ 
       Jennie Greene, Chairperson 
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